
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

           CONVENTION LIAISON REPORT 
 
                     October 15, 2008 
 
 
 
1.  I am looking for a site to host the 2013 convention.  I have  
    contacted a couple of sites but, I have not received an  
    invitation yet. Beardless plants would need to be received  
    in Fall of 2010. I would like to have a site in the Eastern  
    part of the country. 
  
2.  I would like to start working on a site for the 2011 Fall 
    Board Meeting.  I intend to contact people in the  
    Atlanta, GA area and work with them in hosting the meeting. 
 
3.  I would also like to continue to ask the chairpersons of the 
    AIS conventions to strive to get the registration and   
    meeting information to The AIS Editor and the AIS Web Page  
    Master as early as possible, so that the membership can have  
    the information to make plans to attend the convention 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul W. Gossett 
AIS Director, Convention Liaison 


